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HEADTEACHER: Mrs Julie Claxton              

                            B.Ed (Hons), NPQH



30th October 2017
Dear Ms Kiran Sajjan

Following your queries on our travel plan, we can confirm that should planning consent be granted, we will be carrying out a full travel survey for the existing school and the nursery on all children, parents and staff.  

From this we hope to determine the following:

· Modes of transport currently used to get to school.

· Modes of transport currently used to get from school.

· Preferred method of transport to and from school.

We will update the travel plan with the results of these and set percentage travel targets with deadlines. i.e. ‘to increase the numbers of pupils travelling to and from school by sustainable travel by 25% by June 2019’.  We will also outline the measures which we intend to take to achieve this. 

The measures to be implemented to support the travel plan will be agreed with ESCC once the initial surveys have been carried out. These measures are likely to include the following:

· Cycle training for pupils (which we are already doing).

· On‐site improvements to enable cycle access, e.g. ramps

· Providing cycle training for staff and parents

· Teaming up with a local bike shop to provide vouchers towards the purchase of a bike or equipment – this could be combined with a incentive or reward scheme.

· Setting up a walking bus scheme.

· Setting up a ‘park and walk’ scheme, where parents park a short distance from the school

and walk the last part of the journey. 

· Involving pupils and parents in identifying walking routes in the local area, e.g. routes to school from a ‘park and walk’ site or local facilities

· Setting up a pedometer scheme (We already partake in ‘beat the street’)

· Pedestrian safety training at school.

We plan to carry out the survey and update the travel plan prior to the new extension being complete.

I can also confirm that we intend to review and update the travel plan annually.

I hope that this letter is sufficient to allow you to continue with the planning process.

Yours sincerely

Julie Claxton

Headteacher


                                                   TELEPHONE: 01323 840062      EMAIL: office@grovelands.e-sussex.sch.uk

                                                                  FAX: 01323 443000    WEB: www.grovelands-school.co.uk
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